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Boyd & Jenerette Expands Again 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. (March 23, 2010) – The law firm of Boyd & Jenerette has 

expanded its Fort Lauderdale regional office once again.  The expansion includes the 

addition of two partners and the establishment of a Family Law Department.  John Ross, 

formerly of the Yoss Firm, will head the Firm’s first Family Law Department and has 

over 20 years of experience in family law litigation.  Glen McClary, managing partner of 

Boyd & Jenerette said, “John is an exceptional lawyer and we are excited to bring his 

expertise in family law to the firm.” 

 Paul Woodson, also formerly with the Yoss Firm, will join the Firm’s 

Construction Law Department.  With over 20 years of experience in representing general 

contractors, developers, and condominium associations, Paul’s practice will continue to 

focus on construction as well as commercial law.  Elizabeth Howard, head of the Firm’s 

Construction Department said, “We are very excited to have Paul join us. He brings with 

him a vast background in construction and stellar litigation experience.  He will also 

assist us in expanding the services we are able to offer to our South Florida clients." 
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Boyd & Jenerette, P.A. was founded in 1952 by Charles T. Boyd, Jr. and Noah H. 
Jenerette, Jr.  Boyd & Jenerette offers offices in Jacksonville, Florida; Ft. Lauderdale, 
Florida; Savannah, Georgia and Charlotte, North Carolina.  Boyd & Jenerette provides a 
full service civil litigation practice, with specialties in appellate practice, bad faith 
litigation, civil litigation, commercial litigation, construction law, insurance defense, 
insurance coverage, labor and employment law, healthcare law, longshore/maritime 
claims, mass torts, products liability, premises liability, professional liability, real estate, 
transportation and logistics, and workers’ compensation. 


